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Decision:  Presentation:  40 and 45 Years Long Service Acknowledgements for 2015 

Meeting Date:  December 16, 2015 

Vice-Chair Alan Heisey was joined by Andy Byford, Chief Executive Officer, and Cheryn Thoun, 
Head of Customer Communications in presenting the following employees with framed 
certificates for achieving 40 years of service at the TTC: 

Carmel Mercieca Nizar Visram 
James Harrison Fred Latibeaudiere 
James Daly Ransford Roberts 
Stanley Rossell Salvatore Zammito 
John Keeling Philip Donohue 
Liberato Palleschi Amir Jiwa 
Rosa Lombardi Danny Neely 
Brian Robinson  Eric Paskevics 

The following employees were presented with a framed certificate for achieving 45 years of 
service at the TTC: 

Vaclav Haluza 
Anthony Simeron 
Ronald Aguiar

Vice-Chair Heisey also acknowledged the following employees for achieving 40 years of service 
at the TTC who were unfortunately unable to attend the meeting: 

Rose Cornacchia Susan Sartor 
Albert Nywening Yohann Pieres 
Douglas Cummings  David Grant 

On behalf of the TTC Board, Vice-Chair Heisey thanked the recipients for their dedication and 
commitment to the TTC for so many years. 


